
 
 

 
 
 
 
June 29, 2016 
 
Advice No. 134 
 
Beth Salak, Director 
Office of Communications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shummard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
 
Dear Ms. Salak: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission that Frontier Communications of the South, Inc., 
General Subscriber Services Florida PSC - Tariff No. 2 already complies with the requirements of the 
FCC's November 18, 2011 Report and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in WC 
Docket Nos. 10-90, etc. (FCC 11-161) regarding the level of intrastate terminating access rates, 
including those changes scheduled for July 1, 2016.   
 
As of July 1, 2016 you can use the following link to access the new terminating rates.   
 
http://carrier.frontiercorp.com/crtf/tariffs/index.cfm?fuseaction=fcc&stateID=&sctnID=8&compa
nyID=69 
 
If you have a question regarding this filing, please call me at (304) 325-1688 or Ron Rodemerk at 
(585) 777-8727.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Angie McCall 
 
Angie McCall  
Government and External Affairs Manager 
 
AM/lms 
 
 


